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A wool shop and place to knit, spin, weave and crochet 

January 2019 

Store Hours: 
Tues., Wed. & Thurs: 10am – 7pm 
Fri. & Sat: 10am – 4pm 

Closed Sundays & Mondays 

Christmas Day & New Years Day we will be 
closed.  Happy holidays! 

What’s New At Dyed In The Wool 
We have received some new Spiral Shawl Pins as 
well as new Lamb Kabobs.  No two are the same and 
they are all beautiful.  We love that the Spiral 
Shawl Pins are double sided so you actually get two 
looks from one Pin. 

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year 
Lynda and I would like to wish all of our knitting 
family a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for 
the New Year.   

We would also like to thank you for your support 
this past year.  We shared some fun techniques 
and were delighted by the amazing results.   We 
have also seen some spinning grow into shawls, 
scarves and other accessories.   

We have been excited by the beautiful colors and 
textures from the yarn companies this past year.  
This year also so the closing of Classic Elite Yarns 
and we will miss their fabulous summer yarns.  
They had such great cotton/linen blends in soft 
shades.   

Some amazing designs came to life during our first 
Master Class and we will be sharing those new 
designs later in 2019.  There are still a couple of 
them under construction but I know they are going 
to be well worth the wait. 

As we complete our 15th year we reflected on all of the amazing men 
and women we have met during those years.  We have seen so many of 
you grow in your skills and create some wonderful garments and 
accessories.  We look forward to sharing new techniques, designs and 
friendship in the coming year. 

New Rowan Yarn 
We are really excited to share the latest Rowan Yarn with you.  At the 
moment we don’t have a date for its arrival but it will be in January.  
Please check the Ravelry Forum for details.  We are hoping that 
Michael will be able to join us during January to present the yarn and 
new designs. 

An Evening of Sharing 
Although this is not on the calendar yet, Carol B and Teresa are 
planning a get together.  More details can be found on our Ravelry 
Forum as they put their heads together. 

Anatomy of Socks  
January has always been sock month at Dyed In The Wool and this 
year will be no exception.  Carol will break down all the pieces that go 
together to make your socks.  Some wonderful colors and textures are 
available but don’t wait too long to sign up and get your yarn. 

Pioni Sweater 
The amazing Pioni Sweater will be a class at the end of January.  The 
class sample was created in Arranmore Light.  This sweater has 
interesting construction, cables, texture and brioche.  Lightweight and 
extremely wearable.  The pattern is available as part of the Buy In 
Store option from Ravelry. 

February Socks 
February has always featured a sock that is a little more challenging.  
This coming year we are going to offer two options.  The first option 
will be a textured sock for those of you who want to work this years’ 
pattern as written.  The second option will be for those who want to 
create a pattern for themselves.  Choose the option that is right for 
you as you will need to select your yarn and get gauge prior to the 
class. 
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